
 

  

  

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SHORT-TERM RENTAL AD HOC COMMITTEE  

 

 

AN AD HOC COMMITTEE WILL BE CREATED FOR THE PURPOSE TO REVIEW, DISCUSS 

AND RECOMMEND PROPOSED NEW SHORT-TERM RENTAL (STR) ORDINANCE FOR THE 

TOWN OF MESILLA.  

 

COMMITTEE WILL CONSIST OF 9 MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC WITH DIVERSE VIEWS ON 

STRs. IF INTERESTED PLEASE SUBMIT A LETTER OF INTEREST TO COMMUNITY 

DEVELOPMENT COORDINATOR AT comdev@mesillanm.gov. CONSIDERATION FOR 

MEMBERS WILL CLOSE ON JULY 22, 2024. 

 

FIRST MEETING WILL BE SCHEDULED ON JULY 24, 2024 @ 2PM AT MESILLA TOWN 

HALL, 2231 AVENIDAD DE MESILLA. MEMBERS ARE EXPECTED TO BE COMMITED IN 

DISCUSSING AND RESEARCHING INFORMATION THAT BEST SUITES THE NEEDS OF 

EVERYONE IN THE COMMUNITY. 

 

COMMITTEE  IS EXPECTED TO MEET AT LEAST ONCE A WEEK AND FOR 

APPROXIMATELY 4 TO 5 WEEKS. A RECOMMENDATION OF A PROPOSED SHORT-TERM 

RENTAL ORDINACE WILL BE SUBMITTED TO PLANNING AND ZONING HISTORICAL 

APPROPRIATNESS COMMITTEE FOR REVIEW. AT THAT TIME, AD HOC COMMITTEE 

WILL BE DISOLVED. 

 

THANK ALL OF YOU IN ADVANCE FOR VOLUNTEERING YOUR TIME AND EFFORTS! 

FOR AN FURTHER INFORMATION, EMAIL YOUR QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS TO OUR 

COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT COORDINATOR AT comdev@mesillanm.gov. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
NOTICE 

If you need any accommodation for a disability to enable you to fully participate in the hearing or meeting, please 

contact us on 524-3262 at least 48 hours prior to the meeting. 

Posted on 7/15/2024 at the following locations: Town Hall - 2231 Avenida de Mesilla; Public Safety Building - 2670 

Calle de Parian; Mesilla Community Center - 2251 Calle de Santiago; Shorty’s Food Mart - 2290 Avenida de Mesilla; 

and the U.S.  Post Office - 2253 Calle de Parian; online website   https://www.mesillanm.gov/.  
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